From: Thomas Anderson

To: Sam Owen
Subject: No to Dam Removal!
Date: Sunday, February 4, 2024 11:42:37 PM

As a long term resident of Anchorage, I am proud of our commitment to clean energy- best
represented by our Eklutna dam: both in the clean, non-polluting energy it produces, and in the
fine drinking water it supplies. To remove it would be a travesty! 90 percent of our drinking
water (!) and tremendous amounts of clean electrical power are the benefits of keeping this
city's silent treasure. The village of Eklutna itself gets it's power from the Eklutna dam. And
what would replace it? Burning still more hydrocarbons? This is a crazy scheme, and ought to
be rejected as quickly and as forcefully as possible. Sincerely, T. Anderson, Anchorage AK
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